

Tyler Hartsell

From: Megh

Meghan Magee <missmagee@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 8, 2023 7:17 AM

To: BOS-Clerk of the Board

Subject: Ordinance 5186

Dear Board of Supervisors-

As a resident of Garden Valley, I am opposed to Ordinance 5186. It appears to be invasive to my privacy, places undo financial hardship on homeowners (who do not have financial means to address fire safety) and will negatively affect future home sales. Please vote no on this ordinance. Please develop a plan that works with your community and does not punish us or invade our privacy.

Meghan Magee Garden Valley Sent from Meghan's iPhone.